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Mark Steinbeck is the Medical Advisor and Delegate for the International Committee of
the Red Cross (ICRC) at its Regional Delegation for the United States and Canada; he
previously held this position between 2006 and 2008. Prior to returning to Washington
DC in 2011, Mark was based in Geneva, Switzerland as the Health Advisor on the effects
of weapons for the Arms Unit within the Legal Division of the ICRC.

Mark has worked for the ICRC since 1998 in various contexts including Afghanistan,
India, Nepal and Bhutan, and in various roles including surgeon, relief / humanitarian
assistance coordinator and detention team doctor. Mark is an Australian citizen with a
medical degree and surgical qualification; he also has a law degree. Prior to working in
the humanitarian field, he worked as a doctor in Australia and England, and as a
commercial lawyer in Australia.



